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School Council 
 
A huge well done to all of our Rights Respecting School Council winners.  
 

This week we had our first meeting to discuss roles and responsibilities for the upcoming 
year. We have lots of exciting things planned to help support the school, The Family of 

Learning Trust and the community.  

Year 1 
 

Northern Ireland - Pavla 
Horvathova 

 
Scotland - Ameera 

Mahmood 
 

Wales - Faseeha Naeem 

EYFS 
 

Laraib Ghani 

Year 2 
 

Canada - Yusuf Qazeem 
 

Switzerland - Sara Pjetri 

Year 3 
 

Jordan - Areeba Nasir 
 

Mexico - Anika Jeyarajan 
 

Morocco - Moeen 
Shahnawaz 

Year 4 
 

Australia - Habiba Badar 
 

France - Mohammed 
Alanazi 

 
South Africa - Ozaan   

Ahmadi 

Year 6 
 

Egypt - Ayden Dar 
 

Tanzania - Ehsan Wakkas 

Year 5 
 

Denmark - Kiara           
Srivastava 

 
Singapore - Thiago       

Guarnizo 

Harvest Festival 
 
We will once again be supporting the Halifax Community Fridge with            
donations of food this year.  

 
We are awarding each child one house point per item they bring in to 
help encourage them to donate as much as they can. If you feel that 

you can and would like to donate, please send non-perishable items   
into school with your child by  Friday 18th November.  

http://www.beechhillschool.co.uk
mailto:admin@beechhillschool.co.uk


Hello Yellow Day 
 

On Friday 11th October, we will once again be holding Hello 
Yellow Day in celebration of World Mental Health Day.  
 

All children are invited to come in to school dressed in 
something yellow and bright to help put a smile on          

everybody’s face. We kindly ask that children bring in a 
small donation to help raise money for the UK charity 
Young Minds. Young Minds help support children and young people with their mental health. 

 
Thanks in advance for your support and generosity.  

Year 4 Trip to Cromwell Bottom 
 
The children in year 4 had a fabulous time visiting Cromwell Bottom Nature Reserve.  
They were a real credit to the school with their fantastic behaviour and resilience, taking 

part in activities and not allowing the bad weather to stop them!  
 

They took part in pond dipping and found all sorts of animals including newts, frogs and    
water snails. Their scientific vocabulary came to good use during the minibeast hunt. They 
classified the animals using terms such as insects, amphibians, invertebrates, vertebrates, 

soft bodied invertebrates and invertebrates with exoskeletons. On a walk around the      
reserve, the children also learnt to identify different species of birds and plants.  

Secondary School Admissions - 2025 
 

If your child is due to start secondary school in September 2025, you must apply for their 
place before Thursday 31st October. 
 

You can apply for your child’s place by following the link below: 
 

Secondary School 2025 

https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/year-transfers


Young Voices 
 

There are still 12 places available in upper school choir club. We rehearse on Mondays after 
school until 4pm. Members of the choir will have the opportunity to take part in the largest 
choir concert in the world - Young Voices - at Sheffield Arena in January. You can find out 

more by following this link: https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/ 
 

If your child enjoys singing and dancing, is in 
year 4, 5 or 6 and you wish for them to take 
part, please contact the school office to add 

them to the after-school club register. Places 
are very limited and will be allocated on a 

first come, first-served basis. 
 
Thank you 

Miss Hoodlass (choir teacher) 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 
Thank you to everybody who attended our 
Macmillan Coffee morning last week.  
 
It was lovely to have so many of our families 
join us and raise money for such a good 
cause. A special mention to our wonderful 
kitchen team who made the tasty treats for 
us all to enjoy.   
 
On the day, we raised a fantastic £140. If 
you would like to donate to Macmillan please 
use the below link:  
 
https://cm24.macmillan.org.uk/fundraising/CM24056292     

After School Clubs 
 

Please be aware that on Tuesday 5th November and Tuesday 26th November, the        
following clubs will not be taking place and children must be collected at the normal finish 

time of 3:10pm: 

 
Indian Dance     Nasheed     Board Games 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youngvoices.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clmead%40beechhillschool.co.uk%7C3cf295455b014da44a1808dce2e2de41%7Cd3c8df5ed3d94dcc95c1db12a110a13b%7C0%7C0%7C638634711221356480%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcm24.macmillan.org.uk%2Ffundraising%2FCM24056292&data=05%7C02%7Clmead%40beechhillschool.co.uk%7C8962d8cdef2d431d20ac08dcdee67dce%7Cd3c8df5ed3d94dcc95c1db12a110a13b%7C0%7C0%7C638630328935428634%


TT Rockstars 
 

Year 3 - Aima O (Mexico) 

Year 4 - Abubakr N (Australia) 

Year 5 - Ayaan M (Denmark) 

Year 6 - Nirvigna K (Tanzania) 

 

Class with the highest daily minutes per active player 

Australia 

Attendance Update 
(from 23.09.2024 to 27.09.2024) 

 

It has been another great week with attendance staying above 
the national average. Special mention to class Wales and class 
Scotland for achieving 100%. 

 
Please find some helpful attendance and punctuality tips     

below. These tips will help to support your child with their 
learning: 
  

• Get book bags and clothes ready the night before to 

speed up the morning routine. 

• Make sure your child is in bed at a reasonable time. 

• Speak to us about breakfast club if you are struggling to 

get your children here on time. 

• Let your child’s teacher know if you or they are having 

problems getting up for school. 

• Make routine appointments e.g. dentist, during the holidays or after school. 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

Boom Reader Trial 
 
Our trial of the Boom Reader online reading record has now come to an end. Thank you to 
families for supporting us throughout the trial and working electronically to inform staff 
about your child's reading at home - this has been very much appreciated.  
 
We have compared the use of the electronic system with the use of paper-based reading 
records and have decided to return to using paper-based booklets to record messages both 
at home and at school. Your child should be bringing a reading record home by the end of 
this week if they have not done so already.  
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support with 

listening to children read at home - we really value 
your input. If you have any questions, queries or      
concerns about your child's reading, please contact 

the class teacher.  



Dinner Menu w/c Monday 7th October 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

 
 

 

 
“The truth doesn’t mind being questioned, 

a lie does!” 

  



National Online Safety - Weekly Information 


